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On June 20, 2024, in observance of World Refugee Day, the Departments of BVoc Tourism and Hospitality 

Management organized a silent walk to raise awareness about the plight of refugees and advocate for peace. The 

event was inaugurated by Dr. Amitabh Bachan K.H., IQAC Coordinator, who addressed the participants with 

inspiring words on the importance of understanding and supporting refugee communities worldwide. 

The silent walk commenced on college premises, with 30 students and 3 teachers holding placards that conveyed 

impactful messages against war and in support of refugees. The placards featured powerful statements, statistics, 

and quotes highlighting the devastating effects of conflict and the urgent need for global solidarity and compassion 

towards displaced individuals. The walk proceeded in silence, symbolizing the solidarity of the participants with 

those who have been forced to flee their homes due to violence and persecution. 

Dr. Amitabh Bachan K.H. emphasized the role of education in fostering empathy and action towards humanitarian 

issues, encouraging the participants to continue advocating for refugee rights and peace. The walk created a 

significant visual and emotional impact, drawing the attention of the campus community and fostering a broader 

understanding of refugee issues. 

This silent demonstration served as a poignant reminder of the suffering caused by conflict and the resilience of 

refugees. It not only deepened the participants' understanding of refugee challenges but also spread awareness 

throughout the campus, inspiring others to support refugee causes and work towards a more peaceful world. 

The event concluded with reflections from the participants, who expressed their renewed commitment to 

advocating for refugee rights and fostering a culture of empathy and support within the campus and beyond. The 

Departments of BVoc Tourism and Hospitality Management were commended for organizing such a meaningful 

and impactful event, reinforcing the college's commitment to social responsibility and global citizenship 


